
CCOBH Presents An In-Person Public Meeting 
“NCC Property Tax Reassessment and Implications”


All Brandywine Hundred Residents are invited to attend 
Thursday, November 16, 2023, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

FIRST UNITARIAN CHURCH 730 Halstead Road – 19803


This Public Meeting is arranged for you to meet with:


• the NCC Officials from the NCC Office of Finance

• Tyler Technologies

• NCC Councilpersons Dee Durham & John Cartier
To ask as many questions as possible, we ask you to send in your questions in advance.
Please click on this link to submit your questions by filling out this form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxJv3oW9XyxnyOYQ8zEAEqH0EZLmrhCHREwWikjNlc4jXbzQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0



